From: Sally Paris

Sent: 11 February 2025 09:27

To: Ellena Fletcher_Planning Comments North

<PlanningCommentsNorth@Somerset.gov.uk>

ce: Chrystele Garnier |

Subject: DL 11/2/25 - Somerset Planning North: 37/24/00099/EF Land at Junction 24, North
Petherton, Bridgwater TA7 0AH - FURTHER INFORMATION REQUIRED
Importance: High

Ellena,

37/24/00099 - Reserved matters for the details of access, appearance, layout and scale, for
(37/19/00004) creation of a new Motorway Service Area and ancillary uses including all
supporting infrastructure, at Land at Junction 24, North Petherton, Bridgwater, Somerset, TA6

Thank you for consulting National Highways on the above reserved matters application.

National Highways requires further information to be able to consider this application, as set outin
my below email dated 23 January.

We would be grateful if this could be provided as soon as possible to avoid any necessary delays.
Kind regards,
Sally

Sally Parish, Highways Development Management, South West Operations
National Highways | Ash House | Falcon Road | Sowton Ind. Estate | Exeter | EX2 7LB

For information about our engagement with the planning system please visit




